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Dates to Remember 
 

Follow this link to the yearly calendar:  www.mosman-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar 
 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Congratulations to the following students who achieved 100% in Term 2 
KAlisonLester Flynn C, Jax J, Elyse M, Katherine M, Rook T 
KCarle Naren C, Billy C, Siena D, Emma D, Eli F, Mitchell M, Rex R, Sammi S 
KHenkes Liam B, Maeve C, Flynn C, Jacob E, Lulu G, Chloe L, Max M, Harrison R, Harrison Y 
KMemFox Jack B, Windsor B, Hazel C, Ethan D, Roman G, Flynn H, Harriet M, Arya P,  Thomas P, Grace 

S, Lily T, Sophia V  
KSeuss Edith D, Yana L, Henry R, Anastasia, Freja T 
1Browne Jacob A, Nicholas B, Alexander C, Connor D, Lily L, Angie N, Maksim, P, Alexander T 
1Clement Lily A, Charlie B, Oscar C, Harry C, Oscar C, Alexander G, Phoebe G, Toby K, Isaac M, Cooper 

T, Elizabeth W 
1Griffiths George G, Theo J, Aksel K, Amelia M, Jhett M, Emily O, Mia P, Austin W 
1MayGibbs Nicholas B, Ari K, Scotia M, Riley P, Milly R, Isobel  V, Latrell V  
1Rowling Thomas B, Pedro F, Ankhara G, Charlie K, Sebastian M, Chelsy W 
2Burningham Scarlett A, Naomi C, Lucas F, Charles H, Lincoln R, Mony V 
2EBWhite Maya A, Kim A, Sebastian C, Benjamin C, Nika K, Ivy M, Luke R, Vincent T 
2Hathorn Quinny E, Jacob H, Isaac I, Charlie J, Millie M 
2Lewis Nicholas A, Alexander B, James B, Florence C, Lucas D, Reed S 
2Sendak Harry A, Ethan H, Georgina P, Liam S, Charlie S, Zac T, Diti V, Zara W, Tommy Y 
3Baker James A, Caitlyn C, Peter C, Lielle F, Lachlan H, Annabelle K, Ben N, Amelia N, Carla V 
3Dahl Brian A, Dillon G, Sanika G, Fiene K, Alexa R, Dhriti R, Dominic R, Sky S, Cooper S, Hugo S, 

Aspen V, Keeran W 
3LouisSachar Saffron C, Allen J, Jimmy K, Millie P, Baxter R, Zion R, Jackson S, Lily W, Ava W 
3Thiele Ashley A, Mio B, Alice C, Soraya C, Oscar J, Zara P, Trevor P, Kai R, Matthew S 
4Carroll Joshua A, Astrid D, Mitchell H, Bianca N, Harry R, Samuel T, Anton V, Daniel Z 
4MargaretWild Alex B, Joshua C, James C, Marlon G, Max H, Nicholas J, George S, Mitch T 
4Thompson Eloise B, Georgiana B, Noah C, Luke C, Steven C, Joel D, David F, Reve H, Emily H, Xavier K, 

Amber K, David M, Owen R, Leo V 
SBanjoPaterson Annabel B, Robyn G, Claudia H, Lily P, Max B, Oliver B, Imogen C, Aaliya G 
SGraemeBase Genevieve H, Milo L, Ryan A, Johann C, Tahlia D, Alexandra H, Maddison Z 
SHenryLawson Max B, Adam B, Dara K, Scarlett P, Jiaya Z, Ellie C, Lauren H, Amy T 
SIanFleming Jasmine A, Samuel B, Mabel J, Leo L, Olivier R, Eden S, Leni H, Eleni M 
SLu Samuel B, Oliver C, Sophia K 
SPotter Imogen C, Fleur C, Sihao L, Lily E 
STan Aston G, Grace H, Kiah R, Elliott S, Piers A, Henry B, Giselle C, Jack C, Michelle P, Jemima S 
 
Jett’s off to Space Camp – I am pleased to announce that our efforts to support Jett’s once in a lifetime event have been a 
resounding success thanks to the concerted efforts of members of our Community Engagement Team.  Jett;s story was 
reported in the Mosman Daily on July 19 – well worth a read. 
 
Premier’s Debating Challenge (PDC) - round 3 finished up yesterday at Seaforth PS with 1 win and 1 loss for the Mosman 
teams. Congratulations to the Mosman Whales on their win! The debate topic was challenging, however their skill proved no 
match for the Seaforth team. Mosman Kookaburras came very close to convincing the adjudicator that it was most definitely 
not beneficial for all children to be forced to do 2 hours of community service a week. We look forward to participating in the 
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final round of the PDC where Mosman Whales will verse Mosman Kookaburras. More details of the debate to come.  Many 
thanks to the PDC teachers – Megan Clayton & Gina Burnet. 
 
Musical - students in Year 5 and 6 have begun working hard on the Senior School Musical to be presented in Week 8 this term 
- September 11 and 12. Our musical will celebrate the iconic children's author Dr Seuss and will take us on a journey through 
his magical literary world. The musical is an experience that students will look back on fondly in years to come. You will be 
advised in the coming weeks as to ticket sales. Thank you in advance for all your support in making this amazing event happen. 
A huge thank you to the Muscial Team, led by Ms Campbell for what will be a wonderful extravaganza. 
 
Drama groups - tomorrow the Junior and Senior Drama Groups will perform at the 2018 Drama Arts Alive Festival at The 
Concourse Theatre in Chatswood. The Festival has a long tradition of excellence and is regarded as one of the premier school 
drama festivals in the state. This year the Senior Drama Group will be performing a piece entitled Life According to Google and the 
Junior Drama Group are performing a piece entitled Toy Story 4. The students have been working tirelessly, rehearsing each 
week and we wish them all the very best.  Many thanks to our Drama teachers: Mr Van Biljon, Ms Burnet & Ms Rees. 
 

Playground update - last Friday July 27, SRC representatives from Stage 2 and 3 participated in the Schools’ Tree Day by 
planting viburnum and agapanthus in front of the Gouldsbury Building – the beginnings of a hedge to encircle the school.  
Students had fun getting grubby planting and were proud of their efforts in rejuvenating the current garden beds. The event 
was also a great reminder of the importance of nature in our daily lives.  Many thanks to Ms Mettam and Mr Firth for 
organising the day. 

 
Steve Connelly - Principal 
 
Fathers’ Day Stall 
On Thursday August 30, the P&C is holding the annual Father’s Day stall fundraiser. Students are given the opportunity to 
purchase something special for their dad, grandfather or carer (your child may purchase more than one gift). 
 
Gifts cost $10 and are available to purchase on flexi-schools only (no cash on the day) up until the Friday August 24.  
 
Absences 
Regular attendance at school is mandatory and a written explanation any absence is required to be given to the classroom 
teacher, so that official records can be updated. 
 
School officially starts at 9.00am every day. Please ensure your child is at school on time every day. If there is an incident where 
your child is late, an adult must sign the child in at the school office. A late note is generated and must be given to the 
classroom teacher. 
 
If you are picking up your child early, you must sign them out at the school office, before collecting them from their classroom. 

A medical note from a medical practitioner is required after 4 or more days of absence. 
 
Kerry McConaghy - Deputy Principal 



From the Office 
When students require a change of clothing for various reasons, the clothing is supplied via the office.  It would be appreciated 
if the clothing is washed prior to returning to the office.  Thereby ensuring that the next student, who requires the assistance of 
a change of clothes will be supplied with clean clothing.  The school does not have laundry facilities on site. 
 

 

STUDENT HAPPENINGS 
 
3-6 Athletics Carnival 
Congratulations to all students in years 3-6 for an outstanding Athletics Carnival. Thank you to Michelle Brown and her 
amazing team of parent helpers and to all the teachers in attendance for assisting to put on such a successful event. Results are 
being tallied and finalised, including results for field events and notes for zone competitors will be distributed as soon as this 
process is completed.  
 

     
We’re going to Nationals! 

 
 
Congratulations to PinPin, Amber and Fleur on their qualification to the National Cross Country Carnival. The girls will be 
competing over the weekend of 24-27 August at Maroochydore on the Sunshine Coast. It’s a fabulous achievement and we’re 
all so proud of them. We wish them all the best of luck and know that they will represent Mosman Public School and the NSW 
team with pride. 
 
Stage 2 Kitchen Garden Club  
Each Thursday during Lunch, you will find the Stage 2 Kitchen Garden Club busy in the vegetable patch. We would like to 
thank the P & C for providing funds that we have used to buy plants, seeds, tools, crockery and cutlery.  Despite the lack of 
rain, our herbs and vegetables have thrived and we look forward to harvesting in the near future.  

         
Amy Mettam – Garden Club co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 



Premiers’ Reading Challenge News 
Don’t forget to finish the challenge by August 31 
All books need to be added by the above date. 
Congratulations to the students whose photos are displayed on the WOW WALL in the library. They have 
successfully completed the Challenge! 
All Kindergarten students have now completed the PRC and will have their photo displayed on the WOW WALL. 
 
Book Parade 
The book Parade will be held in Term 4 Week 3. You will be notified of the date. 
  
Jeans for Genes Day 
Did you know that 1 in 20 Australian children are born with a genetic disease or birth defect? That’s nearly one child in each 
classroom! 
Jeans for Genes Day is a national event aimed at supporting the work of the Children’s Medical Research Institute, who 
tirelessly research genetic defects and childhood diseases. Their research helps diagnose, understand and find cures or 
treatments for children living with genetic diseases, cancer and epilepsy.  
 
The good news is, Mosman families can help!  
 
This Friday August 3, students are encouraged to wear denim and donate a gold coin, which will go directly to the Children’s 
Medical Research Institute.  
 
Would you like to help more? You can donate to the school collection box, found in the front office next term. 
 

P&C NEWS 
 

Father’s Day Fundraiser Stall 
 
Just a reminder that our annual Father's Day Fundraiser Stall will be held on Thursday, August 30. The cut off for 
purchasing tickets is Friday, August 24 by 4:30.  
 
Gifts must be pre-paid online via flexischools by the August 24 otherwise the children will be unable to attend the stall. 
There will be no cash sales. This ensures we have no money handling on the day of the stall and that the organisers have 
enough gifts available for the children to choose from.  

 
Last Wednesday your child should have brought home a form for you to complete and return to your teacher regardless of 
whether or not your child is participating.  Please return this form, again by August 24 so we know if you’ve purchased tickets 
online or if you don’t wish to participate.  
 
We still need a few helpers to help wrap gifts on the day! We would love it if you could help out 9-11am or 12:00-2pm.  Please 
sign up via this link if you are able to help. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0549a9a922aafe3-fathers 
 
Mosman Public School P&C 
 
A big thank you to Crust pizza for their donation of pizzas to the 
winning classes for the charity fundraising drive during MiniMos. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 

 

https://www.healthykids.nsw.gov.au/campaigns-programs/crunchsip.aspx
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